
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Title]  

[Company/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our 

recent discussion regarding the Windows Defender Application Control 

(WDAC) implementation in our organization.  

During our last conversation, we covered several key points about the 

benefits of WDAC, including enhanced security posture, reduced attack 

surface, and the ability to enforce application whitelisting. As we 

consider the next steps, I wanted to reiterate our interest in moving 

forward with the deployment and to discuss any additional requirements or 

information you may need from our side.  

Please let me know a convenient time for us to reconnect and continue 

this important conversation. I appreciate your support and guidance as we 

look to enhance our security framework with WDAC.  

Thank you for your attention, and I look forward to hearing from you 

soon.  

Best regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Job Title]  

[Your Company] 


